
 
 

Girls Incorporated of Greater Santa Barbara 
DONATION FORM 

 
By Phone, Mail or Fax: To make a donation by mail or fax, please print this form and mail or 
fax it with your check or VISA/MASTERCARD number and expiration date. 
 
Mailing Address:  Girls Incorporated of Greater Santa Barbara 

PO Box 236 
Santa Barbara, CA 93102 

Phone Number:  805-963-4757 
Fax Number:  805-963-3580 
 
Yes, I would like to inspire all girls to be strong, smart and bold!  Enclosed is my gift of: 
 

___ $50 ___ $75 ___ $100 ___ $250 ___ $500 ___ Other $___________ 
 
I would like my contribution to support: 

___ Whatever is needed most 
___ Scholarships for Girls 
___ Programs 
___ In Memory Of ___________________ 
___ In Honor Of _____________________ 
___ Other __________________________ 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: _______________________________ 
Address:______________________________________ 
City: ________________________________ State:__________________ Zip:_______________ 
Telephone:_________________________ 
E-mail:___________________________________________ 
 
_____ I’m enclosing my check, payable to: Girls Inc. of Greater Santa Barbara  
 
____ Please Charge My: __ Visa __ MasterCard 
Credit Card #: _________________________________________ 
Expiration Date ________________ 
Authorized Signature: ___________________________________________ 
 
I would like more information about: 
___ How to process matching contributions from my employer 
___ Making a bequest to Girls Inc. of Greater Santa Barbara 
___ Yes, I would like to receive periodic email updates from Girls Inc. of Greater Santa Barbara. 
___ I would rather not receive updates via e-mail from Girls Inc. of Greater Santa Barbara. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

Girls Inc. of Greater Santa Barbara is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization. 
All contributions are tax-deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. 


